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July 8, 2009 

The Honor;1blc Denise Ducht!ny 
Chair, Joint Legislacive Budget Comroirtee 
California State Senace 
l •).20 J\ Street. Room 553 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Senator Ducbeny: 

f am pleased to submit the California Department ofTransponation's (Caltrans) quarterly report 
on the Project Resourcing and Schedule Management System. This report is required under the 
provisions of hem 2660-492-0042 of the Budget Act of 2005. The provision states: 

"Beginning July I, 2005, the Department of Transportation shall provide to tbe 
Chairpc:rson of the Joint Legislative Budget Committee co pie:-; of the monthly 
jtatus and oversight reports submined to the Department of Finance for the 
Proj\. Resource and Scheduling Management Project on a quarterly basis.'' 

The enclosed reporc contains the information that was submitted co rhe Department of Finance 
for the period March I. 2009. through May 31, 2009. This report identifies pote ntial projec t 
risks with significant probability of occurrence and impact Caltrans is actively mooitoring 
these risks and mitigating them as identified in Attachment A. 

Sincerely, 

WILL KEMPTON 
Di.rector 

Enclosure 

.-ct 



The Honorable Den..ise Ducheny 
July 8, 2009 

be: Richard D. Land, Chief Engineer 
Richard A. Harmon, Assistant Deputy Director 
Karla Sutliff, Division Chief 
David Youmans, Assistant Divisi on Chief 
DO File 

"Cu/tram improves mobilily ocruss C11/ifrm1ia" 
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